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FLOOR ADS 

Advertise your business in a long lasting floor 

ad in our club's indoor shooting range.  

Thousands of archers will see your ad every 

year.  Each ad sells for $1,500 and is good for 

the lifetime of the floor.  Contact a board 

member or club officer today!  

President’s Corner 

 September 2018 

Hello folks, 

I have been out of town so the newsletter is a little late this month. 

Fall is around the corner so remember to be aware that hunters will be in the 

woods at the club.  Some you may not recognize as they just hunt at the club.  

Give them a wide berth and hunters remember that the club is an active 

archery range. 

I will be working on the 2D animals and would welcome help if you can.  If you 

can help, get ahold of me.  We need to get the cardboard picked up at Sam’s 

Club.  Talk with Diane Malley if you can assist with this. 

The JOAD shoot went well.  Thanks to all who helped! 

It is not too early to start thinking about winter leagues.  Gayla will get signup 

sheets posted. 

Carl Clore will not be on the board this year.  I would like to thank him for all 

he has done for the club.  Please take time and thank the club officers and the 

board for all the work they put in keeping the club operating.  We are still 

looking for someone to run for club president.  Please speak to myself or 

another board member if interested. 

There will be a big buck contest this year.  Ask about it if you have any 

questions. 

The club clout shoot will be on Saturday, September 15th at 1 pm.  There will 

be a game feed/potluck that evening at 6pm.  The candlelight shoot will start 

at dark.  Remember your flashlight. 

We have had a 1st vote on a dues raise.  The upcoming meeting will be the 2nd 

vote.  Please come to the meeting if you want input 

If you intend to hunt on the club grounds during the 2018/2019 hunting 

season it is mandatory that you attend one of the meetings listed below.  

We will discuss the responsibilities and restrictions involved with the privilege 

of being allowed to hunt on the club grounds.  Those wishing to hunt must 

sign a liability waiver as well as acknowledge the rules involved with the 

privilege.  Meetings will be held on the following dates: 

1. Saturday, September 15th at 2 pm.  This the Deer Slayer 3D weekend. 

2. Wednesday, September 19th after the 7 pm members meeting.   

Stay safe and good hunting! - Rick 
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Shavings Editor 

Matt Parman, parmanmatt1@gmail.com  

Event Calendar 

Saturday, September 8th, 10 am start   JOAD State Outdoor 

Saturday, September 15th, 7am – 3 pm   Deer Slayer 3D 

Saturday, September 15th, 1 pm    Club clout shoot 

Saturday, September 15th, dark    Club candlelight 3D 

Sunday, September 16th, 7am – 1pm   Deer Slayer 3D 

 

Saturday, October 13th, 7 pm    Indoor Vegas 450 

2017-2018 Club Officers 
 

President:   Rick Rogers   319-270-8951  bowman_rog@hotmail.com 

Vice President:  Dan Perra   319-393-9196  dan-sr@perra-us.net 

Secretary:   Gayla Lewis   563-212-3457              Silverbay13@gmail.com   

Treasurer:  Don Parker   319-431-0979  don.parker@mchsi.com 

Board Member:  Jerry Carter   319-446-7769  ccarterja@gmail.com 

Board Member: Craig Waite   319-363-6314  cwkw@mchsi.com 

Board Member:  Carl Clore   319-431-6670  cclore@gmail.com 

 

 

Ways and Means 

Gayla Lewis, 563-212-3457, Silverbay13@gmail.com 

Diane Mally, 319-365-4311 

HATS, SHIRTS, ETC. FOR SALE!!! 


